
Monday 23rd April to Friday 27th April 2018 

As many of you know our eggs began hatching on Wednesday last week and we have had nine 

chicks successfully hatch out all of their eggs altogether. Unfortunately one egg did not 

hatch. The children will have another week to look closely at the chicks and watch them 

change over the next few days. They grow very quickly and soon begin to have some    

feathers.  

The children also enjoyed learning outside in the glorious weather. Hopefully we will have 

some more sunshine.  Please help us to keep your child safe in the sun! Send your child to 

Nursery School with a sun hat and sun cream (clearly named), and clothes that cover their 

shoulders.  No strappy tops please as children only need 15 minutes exposure to the sun and 

they will burn. The recommendation is that children should have at least SPF 15 but higher 

factors are even better. You can apply some cream before they come in to Nursery school 

and we will help them to reapply some. We do have some sensitive skin sun cream in Nursery 

School which we can support children to apply to their arms and faces. Please let us know if 

your child has any allergies to sun  protection products.  All children must still wear shoes 

or trainers that protect their feet and are safe for robust physical activity. No flip flops 

or sandals please!  

Please come and join us on either Tuesday 1st May and Thursday 3rd May for our Magical 

Marvellous Maths workshops- check the fliers and posters for times and more information 

Please remember that Nursery School is closed to all children on Wednesday 2nd May as it 

is our Induction day for new children starting in September 2018. 

 

 

 

Please remember to phone us to tell us if your child is going to be absent.  

The office is open from 7.30am until 5.30pm.  

The school telephone number is 0121 675 3408 Please add it to your contacts. 

SCHOOL PLACES FOR SEPTEMBER  2018 

Please ensure you return your acceptance to the school that has been allocated to your 

child before Saturday 5th May.  

Please tell your child’s keyworker as soon as you have made the decision and accepted your 

place. If you have any problems with your child’s place please let us know. You can call the 

admissions team on 0121 303 1888- the line will be busy so you will need to keep trying. 



Snacks and fruit or vegetables for the café  

 In order that we can provide healthy snacks each day in the cafe for the children please 

can children in the  Hedgehogs group bring in a few pieces of fruit, some vegetables or 

some  breadsticks or crackers this week?  If you are not sure what to bring please ask your 

child’s keyworker.   Next week it will be the turn of the Squirrels group. 

Dates for your diary 
 

Please note! 

We are no longer required to be a Polling Station for the Local elections so the Nursery 

school will be open as normal on Thursday 3rd May for all children who attend on a  

Thursday. 

Monday 7th May Bank Holiday Nursery School is closed to staff and children. 

Wednesday 9th May - Whole Nursery Trip to Ash End Farm. Please remember to sign the 

consent forms and pay for your tickets. 

Tuesday 15th May and Friday 18th May.  

The photographer will be in school to take individual and group photographs. More            

information will follow. 

Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June - Half term holiday. Nursery School is closed. 

Monday 4th June- Nursery school reopens for the Summer term. 

 

 

 

 

 

We have again been contacted by a resident from opposite the Nursery School who has  

reported to us that many of you are parking on the corners of Hospital street endangering 

not only yourselves and your children but also the safety of the people living and working in 

the area!  

For the safety of your child, their friends, and the local community we request that you 

park safely, legally and considerately.  

This means not parking on single or double yellow lines; not double parking; not stopping or 

dropping off on the Nursery School Keep Clear yellow zig zags; not parking on corners or 

junctions near the Nursery school entrance; not blocking driveways.  

Please do not unload your child from the car door onto the road! 

Don’t rush your journey to and from school, the entrance to the school is busy and requires 

your full attention.         PARK SAFELY!   PARK LEGALLY! 


